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HAPPY NEW YEAR TO OUR SUPPORTERS FROM CERESAV TEAM! 

At the beginning of the year 2018, we want to take a moment and thank our support 
networks for all the time and effort you invest in supporting the CERESAV team. Truly your 
support and kind words are what keep our team progressing so we would like to share 
what we have been able to accomplish last year, after all our accomplishments are your 
accomplishments as well, therefore we wouldn’t have done it without you. THANK YOU SO 
MUCH. 

Breaking it down. 
This year we have supported ten acid survivors and victims at Mulago hospitals’ Burns 
ward, among which, one called Sumaiya Namwanje, died leaving the 2 months baby 
behind, who is currently under the care of CERESAV team and three were discharged, while 
six are still admitted at Mulago referral Hospital. However, we are in need of more 
nutritional support and medical supplies like Bandages, Vaseline gauze, feeding tubes for 
our patients admitted at the Hospital. 

Thank You.!!! 


